Deansfield Primary School

Dairsie Road, Eltham, London, SE9 1XP
Tel: 020 8850 1218 Fax: 020 8294 2030
Email: office@deansfield.greenwich.sch.uk
Website: www.deansfield.greenwich.sch.uk

Headteacher: Jo Gordon Deputy Head: Janis Blyth



3rd September 2015

Dear parents and carers

We are pleased to enclose a copy of the final OfSTED report following the inspection of the school on Tuesday 14th and Wednesday 15th of July 2015. OfSTED judged Deansfield as outstanding in all areas.

We are delighted that the team have celebrated the creative ethos of the school and the exceptional attitudes and behaviour of all children, underpinned by outstanding teaching. We would also like to thank you for completing the parent surveys and for talking to the inspectors during the two days; the strength of the community was evident to them throughout.

Lastly, we would like to congratulate the children – it is their daily enthusiasm for learning and the exceptional standards achieved in their books that shone through.

Kind regards

Siobhan Callanan John Camp Jo Gordon

John Camp

Chair of Governors Executive Headteacher Headteacher

